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David Barthelmy

From: Dakota Matrix Minerals <dakotamatrix@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2015 9:38 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Weekly Update

 
 

Dakota Matrix Minerals 

Oct. 24, 2015 
 

 

Hi Folks, 

New Addition Minerals were posted yesterday, Friday Oct. 23. 

We posted our New Addition specimens yesterday. There are still several 
lest to choose from including the minerals below: Fizelyite from 

Chiuzbaia, Baia Mare, Romania; Azurite from Chessy; and a Bisbee 

Atacamite/Connellite.  

   

  

 
  

 

 

Specimens from the Don Shultz Collection 

 

 

Our Next Special edition will be"Tsumeb III" in November. 
Please make sure you have the Notifier installed. Click 

here: http://www.dakotamatrix.com/mineral-

galleries/specialeditions/upcoming to go the page to 

Download the Notifier. You will see a link at the top of the 

page. 



2

 

 

Thanks! 

 

Tom 

Dakota Matrix Minerals 
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